
1

Lichtenfels,Michelle E (BPA) - PS-6

From: Marr, Garrison <GBMarr@Snopud.com>
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 11:01 AM
To: Post-2028
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Great job on May 19th workshop

Hey all, 
 
I know we tend to send notes on things we’re hoping for and not always on things that have gone great. I wanted to 
send this quick note to let your team note that we really appreciated the May 19th workshop and thought it went great. 
 
Thank you for clearly communicating the path forward and reflecting the diversity of your customers needs as you laid 
out goals, principles, and process. 
 
 
Garrison Marr 
Senior Manager, Power Supply 
Snohomish County PUD | (425) 309-6923 
2320 California Street | Everett, WA | 98201 
 


